MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER



September saw a group make the long drive down to Wellbeck Manor on the edge of Dartmoor for a three-day trip during which we explored the surrounding area following route maps supplied by the hotel. The accommodation and the food were excellent, but the weather could have been better with one day of very heavy rain, but this didn't spoil our enjoyment too much. During the trip one of the MG's had clutch problems but with some gentle persuasion it managed to complete the return trip and is now waiting for a new clutch to be fitted.

Due to several members being away and the poor weather it was decided not to have the usual monthly Roog but Terry and Joy did arrange a meal at the Star Inn which was well attended.





